2020年9月29日 September 29, 2020

学生の皆さんへ Dear Students

> 宮崎国際大学 事務局長 河野 豪 Tsuyoshi Kawano Administrative Director Miyazaki International College

## 登学時の検温について Checking Temperatures on Arrival at School

9/25 付けの文書でお知らせしましたように、10/1 から対面授業が開始されます。感染防止の観点から、次のとおり登学時に検温を実施することになりました。必ず検温を受けるよう、よろしくお願いします。

As per the notification delivered to you on September 25, face-to-face classes will begin on October 1. In the interest of prevention of infection, we will be checking temperature as described below. Please be sure to have your temperature checked when you arrive on campus.

○実施日時 DATE/TIME 10/1 (木) ・10/2 (金) ・10/5 (月) の 3 日間

8:00~9:00 大学正門横のテント内 At tent in front of main gate

9:00 以降 事務局 At the administrative office